Dear _______.
 
I am contacting you regarding HB 1377, a bill that describes the roles of school psychologists and other specific ESA roles in the schools as they pertain to the areas of mental health and social emotional skills.  This bill provides time for collaboration between school psychologists, school counselors, and school social workers to provide more individualized supports to meet those mental health and social emotional learning goals. As a constituent and a school psychologist, I encourage you to support HB 1377 on student mental health.  This bill is an important recognition of how school psychologists can, in collaboration with school counselors and school social workers, support student success. 
 
Sincerely,
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